
Appendix 5

From: Shelley Parker [mailto:townclerk@marlborough-tc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 31 October 2018 09:27
To: Morris, Tracey <Tracey.Morris@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough

Dear Tracey
Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough
At their Planning meeting on 22 October, our Councillors raised objections to this and made 
the following decision about the licensing application from Jason’s Kebabs:

RESOLVED: that Marlborough Town Council objects to this application on the 
grounds of risk to public order (in line with the views of Wiltshire Police), 
nuisance arising from smells, noise and litter and the proximity to a school 
(Marlborough St Mary’s was thought to be within a 200m walk of the proposed 
sites).

Do let me know if you need more from me on it - thank you for sending us the criteria - really 
helpful.

With best regards
Shelley

Shelley Parker
Town Clerk
Marlborough Town Council
01672 512487
07931 996632
townclerk@marlborough-tc.gov.uk
www.marlborough-tc.gov.uk
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